
 

 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE TO ALL LEAVING CERT CANDIDATES 2022 

The Candidate Self Service Portal opened yesterday 12pm and is open until 5PM 

FRIDAY 11 FEBRUARY 2022. You will need to access this portal to check that all of your 

subjects are included, select the level you plan to do and to add any extra subjects that 

you might be doing. Take care when selecting the level (Higher or Ordinary) and seek 

the advice of your teachers if necessary. 

  

You will find the link to the portal and the important guide that you should read first on 

: www.examinations.ie 

 

You will need to have :  

1 Your examination number 

2 Your PIN ( first four digits of your PPS number) 

3 An e mail address and mobile phone number  

 

You may wish to do this over the weekend, especially as you’ll be busy with the mocks from 

next Wednesday. However, we will remind you and help you if needed on Monday.  

 

             

Martin Fallon       Siobhán Evans 

 

http://www.examinations.ie/

